
  

  

  
Registered Office - 1001A, B Wing, 10th Floor, ‘The Capital’, Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (E), 

Mumbai - 400 051 

                                     

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 

Date: 9th May 2020  

 

NOTICE FOR CANCELLATION OF NPCI: RFP/2020-21/IT/01 dated 10.04.2020 TO ENGAGE 

CONSULTANTS/CONTRACTORS TO ESTABLISH PERMANENT POWER FOR SMART DATA 

CENTRE AT CHENNAI. 

 

 

 

This is with reference to NPCI’s RFP: NPCI/RFP/2020-21/IT/01 dated 10.04.2020 – Request 

for Proposal to Engage Consultants/Contractors to establish Permanent Power for Smart Data 

Centre at Chennai. The bidders may please note that: “The above referred RFP floated to 

Engage Consultants/Contractors to establish Permanent Power for Smart Data Centre at 

Chennai “, is hereby cancelled.”  

  

 

 

Managing Director & CEO 

NATIONAL PAYMENTS CORPORATION OF INDIA 

1001A, B wing 10th Floor, 

‘The Capital’, Bandra-Kurla Complex, 

Bandra (East), Mumbai - 400 051 
  


